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Summer School Teachers — Arbitration Award Follow-up

Since our last update (@issue No. 2010-14 dated April 21, 2010, on our website at
http://www.bcpsea.bc.ca/access/publications/aissue/aissue.html), we have received a number
of questions regarding the implementation of the summer school arbitration award.

We intend to issue a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document early next week. Until the
FAQ is issued, we ask that you direct your questions to your BCPSEA labour relations liaison.

In addition, we request that affected school districts not proceed with implementation of the
award until BCPSEA and the BC Teachers’ Federation (BCTF) have had an opportunity to
discuss implementation issues. We intend to issue a schedule of applicable collective
agreement provisions for each affected district by the end of next week.

We would also like to reiterate that the award is limited in application to the following school
districts:

22 (Vernon)

28 (Quesnel)

38 (Richmond)

41 (Burnaby)

43 (Coquitlam)

62 (Sooke)

72 (Campbell River)
78 (Fraser-Cascade)
92 (Nisga’a).

Districts that are not on this list do not need to amend the application of any of their collective
agreement provisions.
Questions

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact your BCPSEA labour
relations liaison.
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